
From: Andrew Yip
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Keep the Promenade As Is!
Date: Monday, March 21, 2022 4:49:17 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Please keep the pedestrianized Greenleaf Promenade. It has made walking and shopping there
much safer and easier. This is such a pleasant change to Uptown and should be kept that way.

-- 
Warm Regards,
Andrew Fung Yip

Cell: 626-988-3849
Email: andrew.f.yip@gmail.com
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